

6-9-03

Dear Mr Raj Popat,

support of Bedgrove Infant School for Foundation Status. My child would be very upset if she had to leave her friends and school if she didnot marage to get into Bedgrove Hiddle school. I think once a child has been accepted in the infant school they should not have to reapply to get into the Middle School. I know this doesnot Inppen I nother schools in the area and if the child woond accepted into Bedgrove Middle school when the child woond accepted into Bedgrove Middle school when the child woond racepted into Bedgrove Middle school when the child woold have difficulty yetting into another good

an just out of the cotonent area but I chose the cotonent area but I chose the atheol comy child went to Bedgrave Pavillian playerable and made friends there we lived on Bedgrave Absorber sister will be going to the Pavillian and It is easy todap themath at the two places as they are next door.

excellent. All the shoff are very committed to the children and all the lessons are planned well in advance.

Mychild would be greetly effected if she had to make school.

Alethe moment she loves going to school and all she works to do is to learn to read.

Yours sincerely rayelivet

9th September 2003

Mr Raj Popat School Organisation Secretary County Hall Walton Street Aylesbury Bucks HP20 1UZ



Dear Mr Popat,

I am writing to you as I have heard that Begrove Infant School is applying for Foundation Status, which would allow children to continue their education from the age of 5 through to 11 years of age.

I would like to take this opportunity to put my view to you, in that I feel that this would be extremely beneficial for the children at the school, and also for the children who may go to the school in the future.

My son has just started at the nursery at Bedgrove Infant School and it would be an incredible position for him to have the security of knowing that he would be staying at the school until the age of 11. Routines would be learnt, children settled and parents safe in the knowledge that their children's education is secured for that period.

We live on Watermead, and although a lovely area, it is possibly one of the worst places to live in Aylesbury with regards to schooling. Bedgrove Infant School would suit our son most closely, and if the school was effectively "combined" we would feel much more secure in our choice, knowing that our son's education would be safe until he was 11. We do not want to have to fight at every stage to ensure the best education for him so "combined" schools are a much more appealing choice.

Having continual education from the age of 5 through to 11 can only be a positive experience for the children and can only make them more confident and encouraged. The fewer disruptions to their schooling the better.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Alison Simons

10th September 2003

Mr Raj Popat School Organisation Secretary County Hall Walton Street Aylesbury Bucks HP20 1UZ

Dear Mr Popat

RE: Bedgrove Infant School

I am writing with regard to the consideration of Bedgrove Infant School for Foundation Status.

My daughter Finty has recently secured a place at Bedgrove Infant School and I am very keen to ensure that she will be able to continue her study at Bedgrove until the age of 11.

As we live outside of the Bedgrove catchment area we consider ourselves extremely lucky to get a place for Finty. I have been most impressed with all aspects of the school and am certain it will be of great benefit to Finty if she were to progress through the school and receive a good continuation of education.

As a child of a Royal Air Force Employee I was required to change schools on more than one occasion due to postings and I feel that this had a detrimental effect on my education. It is very important for children to establish relationships with both teachers and pupils and it can be very stressful for a child to be moved to another school at a crucial time in their education.

My son was lucky enough to have a continuous education at Aston Clinton School and he has benefited greatly from the relationships he has formed there.

I Sincerely hope that you will consider the benefits of granting Bedgrove School its Foundation Status.

Thanking you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely

Melanie Simpson